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By Barbara Bruce

Itis hard to believe that March is here!! Most of us have been trying to keep busy,

which sometimes is hard because of COVID. Many of you have been enjoying playing
corn hole this season. It is open to anyone that would like to join in. Itis being played

on Street #5A — 8. Please join in anytime!
BOARD WORKSHOP - Wednesday, March 10th - 9:00 am

BOARD MEETING - Wednesday, March 17th - 2:00 am
2
ANNUAL SHAREHOLDERS MEETING - Saturday, March zéth - 9:00 2am

We are updating our committees. There are . We are trying to get more people to
sign-up sheets in the clubhouse if you would " use the Twin Shores website. The
. like to join a committee : Communication Committee is hoping

to have items on the website to let us

| Social Committee
all know about progress on certain

{» Islooking for someone to host the March

13th coffee. If you can help, please getin projects.
touch with Karen Kroll or Susan Roeder |e Steve Enneper has offered to help
Communication Committee anyf)ne in the p.ark that might want to
get into the Twin Shores website.
« Updating the bulletin boards in the Thanks Steve!

clubhouse. Please refer to them for what

is going on in the park. AL e W I S VA A e S

— —— 7] | Gulf Shores is having their annual Trash
{ toTreasures sale on Tuesday, March

_ el oy Sy A 9th from 9 am to noon. It will be held
Cdvad t dool a8 BT 15 outside and will only be open to Gulf
e £ : Shores and Twin Shores.

REMEMBER, if you have anything that

| Karen Kroll finished collecting items for the you would like to see in the next

| homeless. Once again it was very successful. | | e contacF me and | will
Thank you to all who contributed to this cause. be glad to add it.
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